
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
December 20, 2020 

 

 
MAKE IT A VERY MERRY KIENITZ CHRISTMAS 
 
AN INVITATION FROM ALICE & LYLE 
  
We will host a Christmas open house on December 22 from 5 pm -
?  Bring a snack or appetizer and your preferred beverage and we 
will make merry and enjoy the season.  Call Alice and Lyle 
Kienitz @989-274-9827 or email alicekienitz@gmail.com. 
 
Also, we look forward to hosting a Christmas Dinner, including ham 
and turkey and all the trimmings, on Christmas Day.  We will serve 
again at 1:00.  Let us know if you can join us and we will set a place 
at the table.  Call Alice and Lyle Kienitz @989-274-9827 or email 
alicekienitz@gmail.com 
 
Our community is deeply grateful to Lyle and Alice for their 
unfailing kindness and hospitality in opening their home and hearts 
to make the holidays most merry for our neighbors. 
 

 
 

 
A heartfelt THANK YOU to all who serve our Villa community with your 

time, talents and leadership... 
Board Members, Committee Chairs and Members,  

and those who graciously perform little and big acts of kindness 
throughout the year  

to make all the seasons a bit brighter. 
 

 
 

JOY TO THE WORLD 
PEACE ON EARTH 
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